
That the Chairman, in consultation with interested parties, take the necessary 
decisions for the two trips planned by the Sub-committee on Fisheries.

At 4:00 o’clock p.m., the Committee adjourned.

Martine Bresson 
Clerk of the Committee

TUESDAY, MAY 22, 1990 
(28)

The Standing Committee on Forestry and Fisheries met in camera at 3:37 o’clock p.m. 
this day, in Room 536, Wellington Building, the Vice-Chairman, Peter McCreath, 
presiding.

Members of the Committee present: Réginald Bélair, Bud Bird, Brian Gardiner, Charles 
Langlois, Charles-Eugène Marin, Peter McCreath, Ken Monteith, Fernand Robichaud, 
Dave Stupich, Greg Thompson, Dave Worthy.

In attendance: From the Research Branch of the Library of Parliament: Thomas Curren 
(Fisheries) and Helen Morrison (Forestry), Research Officers. From the Committees 
Directorate: Lise Lachapelle, Assistant Clerk (Fisheries) and Marc Toupin, Clerk 
(Forestry).

It was agreed,—

That the Sub-committee on Forestry be authorized to spend up to $6 000 for the cover 
page and for consultation on technical specifications and also for revising the special report 
of the Sub-committee to study on the role and mandate of Forest Canada;

That the clerk of the Sub-committee be authorized to arrange for the necessary service 
contracts;

That the Sub-committee on Forestry be allowed, after approbation of the preliminary 
copies by the Standing Committee, to print up to 2 000 extra copies of its special report.

At 3:47 o’clock p.m., Peter McCreath left the Chair and was replaced by 
Charles-Eugène Marin (president).
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